
 

 

 
D.R. Horton Finishing Buildout of Romeoville Subdivision 

 
Homebuilder D.R. Horton will be completing 
construction of the remaining 71 lots in the Renwick 
Place subdivision, which is near I-55. To celebrate the 
occasion, they are holding a ribbon cutting at their 
model home at 2099 W. Helen Dr. at 11:30 a.m. on 
Tuesday, October 9th. 
 
“The sure sign of a growing community is new homes,” 
stated Mayor John Noak. “Having D.R. Horton coming 
in to finish this project shows there’s a demand for Romeoville houses.” 
 
D.R. Horton can be reached at (847) 984-4488 and DRHorton.com. Lunch will be served and the public is 
invited to attend.  
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